
Margaret (Peggy) and Dennis Sposato,
Democratic County Committee members for District 3.

District03@GreatBayDems.com
www.GreatBayDems.com

Hello, fellow Democrats!  

We are Peggy and Dennis Sposato, the Ocean County Democratic Committee members in your district 
(#3).  Our role is to be a resource for voters in our district.  In this letter, we want to briefly share a few 
ideas, and what you can do to help. 

Democracy is at risk:
There are many important Democratic values that need our time and attention, but the most important is 
democracy.  If we lose democracy, we will not get it back.  It frightens us to think of what it would be 
like to live under a dictatorship like Putin’s Russia.

There are a lot of us:
We were happily surprised to find out how many Democratic voters live in our district.  We are not as 
visible and loud as the Republicans, but if we come together we can accomplish a lot.

What you can do:
- Plan to vote in November.  
- Encourage others to vote.
- Stay informed. 
- Visit our website, https://www.GreatBayDems.com, and Facebook page (search for “Great Bay             
   Democrats”) or use the QR code below.
- Come to a meeting and/or consider becoming a member.

If you have any questions or would just like to talk to us, you can reach us at:

email: District03@GreatBayDems.com
or

Call Dennis at 512-630-6162

 Thanks for reading this and we hope to meet you one day 
soon.

Peggy and Dennis

July 20, 2022


